
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Medical Practitioners who have applied for 

renewal of registrations 2020 
 

 

Please be informed that the Sri Lanka Medical Council decided to remove the names of 

the medical practitioners who have submitted incomplete renewal applications.  

If you have received a letter from the SLMC informing the incomplete status of your 

registration renewal application, please submit the required information/documents to 

the SLMC on or before 15 October 2022 to retain your registration. Failure to comply will 

result in rejecting your application without a refund and removal of your name from the 

registry. 0 

 

Dr. Ananda Hapugoda 

Registrar 

Sri Lanka Medical Council  

31, Norris Canal Road 

 Colombo 10 

06.09.2022 

 

 


